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          Friday 10th March 2023 

 

Year 2 SATS information meeting 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you may already be aware, children in Year 2 are expected to take part in Standard Assessment Tests 

(SATS) in the summer term.  Every year this takes place in the month of May and is administered in school, 

with the teachers your child is already familiar with. 

 

We will be holding an information meeting on Thursday 16th March at 3pm.  

We will explain the purpose of the tests, how they are administered and how you can fully support your child.  

This meeting will finish in time for you to collect your child at the end of the school day as normal.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you back into school. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Wells, 

Year 2 Teacher 
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